
 
 

 

Agenda Item 8 
 

PLANNING & ESTATES COMMITTEE MEETING 15TH JULY 2024 

 

A presentation by HSC Interiors of the interior designs for the hall, stairs and landing of the 

Town Hall took place last month, and a visual of the first floor was presented. At the meeting, 

councillors expressed an interest in a visual of the ground floor also.  

 

The company also presented proposals for work going forward, to include assistance in 

managing the interior design project itself.  

 

A quotation has been supplied. At this stage, the committee is asked to consider the initial 

costed proposal of £575, which is a visual of the ground floor of the hall to complement the 

visual supplied of the first floor.  

 

The visuals and mood board created is also attached for your reference.  

 

The committee is asked if it wishes to accept the quotation for the additional visual.  

 


